RECEIVED

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Katherine Harris
Secretary of State
September 26, 2000 . )
Paul Gaeta SIS A 1 ey
1515 SE Luckhardt Strest ] H ;igﬁ_‘;‘g%ul_ﬁ*g S
Stuarnt, FL. 34994

SUBJECT: SAILFISH MEDICAL BUILDING CORPORATION
Ref. Number: PO0O000057640

We have received your document for SAILFISH MEDICAL BUILDING
CORPORATION . However, the enclosed document has not been filed and is
being returned to you for the following reason(s):
The fee to file your document is $35.

Please retumn a co
handling.

py of this letter along with your document to ensure proper
If you have any questions concerning this matter, please either respond in writing
or call (850) 487-6901.

Susan Péyne

Senior Section Administrator

Letter Number: 400A00050491
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September 18,2000 ~ 000CT-3 PH 237
. . AR
Division of Corporations
P.O. Box 6327
Tallahassee,
FL 32314.

Dear Madany/ Sir,
This is to inform you that effective October
1, 2000, 1 am resigning from Sailfish Medical Buﬂdmg

Corporation , document number P 00000057640

Thank you,

Singerely,

Paul Gaeta
1515 S.E Luckhardt Street
Stuart, Florida,34994




